
 

 
 

 

 
 
I would like to extend my heartiest congratulations to the Beware Wet Paint 
Progressive Art School as you celebrate your 10th anniversary.  

The liberal teaching philosophy and enriched curriculum of Beware Wet Paint 
Progressive Art School that encourage development in both original creativity 
and technique has inspired many young artists to accomplish great success.  I 
am truly delighted to see students are offering their talents in community and 
charity work.  

Congratulations to all your accomplishments over the past ten years and putting 
together this Creative Art Show to showcase the talents of the student. It marks 
another milestone in your journey to success. Keep up with the magnificent work! 
 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Councillor Alex Chiu 

WARD 8 
City of Markham 


